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Message from President 

The program by Terra Schramm was quite in keeping with our October theme, and I certainly heard some 

interesting tidbits of information that I wasn’t aware of previously.  I hope each of you had a take-away from 

the program you can share with others as well.  The Program and Hostess Committees continue to make each 

meeting informative and fun! 

 

Our November program promises to be exciting too.   Christopher and Banks has shown us fun and workable 

fashions in the past, and I expect what we will see in November will be no different.  I’m very much looking 

forward to seeing the new styles available and how our own members show us ways to integrate the clothes into 

our wardrobes. 

 

I’m looking forward to seeing everyone at our November meeting and please plan to bring a friend.   

-- Carolyn Bunn  

 

Program – Fall Fashion Show – November 16 

We have loved the spring fashion shows we have had in the past.  Now Christopher and Banks will be 

sponsoring a fall/ holiday fashion show for us.  About a dozen of our members have volunteered to be models.  

If you have friends who might be interested, please invite them to be guests on November 16. – Grace Hodgson 

 

Carol Caldwell Scholarship Endowment (CCSE) 

A planned gift is an easy way to support the CCSE.  There are also many tax benefits, and it’s a great way to 

leave a lasting legacy.  If you have any questions, or if you would like to set up a free, no-obligation 

consultation, please email or call Mary Elizabeth Brake (introduced at the October meeting) at 

mebrake@ncsu.edu or 919-515-5106.  You may also wish to visit www.ncsu.giftlegacy.com for more 

information.   

 

Special thanks to these September/October donors:  Sory Bowers, Mae-Mae Dolan, Nell Patty, Anne Porter, 

and Dixie Porter. 

 

A December treat:  Last year, Sory Bowers donated some of her famous Morning Glory Muffins for a special 

raffle that raised $110 for the CCSE.  She has generously offered to donate these delicious treats again at our 

December meeting, so don’t forget your cash or checkbook!  

http://www.ncsu.edu/womansclub
tel:919-783-6444
tel:919-848-6580
mailto:helen_crane@ncsu.edu
mailto:mebrake@ncsu.edu
http://www.ncsu.giftlegacy.com/


 

Please remember the CCSE Gift Challenge.  Donate a matched gift for a “personal indulgence” to the Carol 

Caldwell Scholarship Endowment.  Plus, for anyone who gives a gift of $50 or more to the CCSE from 

September 1, 2017 to April 1, 2018, they will be entered in a drawing to be my guest to the JC Raulston 

Arboretum Gala in the Garden on May 6, 2018. 

 

Your tax-deductible gift should be made payable to:  North Carolina State University Foundation, Inc. (noted: 

Carol Caldwell Scholarship Endowment #680609).  Please bring your gifts to the monthly meeting or mail your 

checks to me:  Ms. Anne Porter ~ 3408 Caldwell Drive ~ Raleigh, NC 27607 -- Anne Porter, Chair, 

Scholarship Committee 

 

Announcements 

 

Meeting Date and Time – Thursday, November 16 at 11:30 am – NC State University Club 

Our meeting will convene at 11:30 am, lunch will be served at 11:45 am and our program will begin at 

12:15 pm. Our meeting times will remain as listed above for the 2017-18 year unless noted otherwise. 

 

Deadline -- Newsletter Articles 

Newsletter articles for the next month are due to Helen Crane at each of our monthly meetings. This standard 

deadline should help all of us remember to have our articles ready for the coming month.  Your cooperation in 

meeting these deadlines is appreciated. -- Helen Crane Helen_Crane@ncsu.edu 

 

Communications Committee 

If you know of someone with a joy or concern that would warrant a card from our club, please notify the chair 

of our Communication/Courtesies Committee, Barbara Dickey, dadickey@bellsouth.net or 919-846-0614. 

Thank you – Barbara Dickey 

 

Hostesses for November  

Our hostesses for November are Suester Sowell, Chair, Geneva Humphries, Fay Prost-Hoit and Aileen Pressley. 

Thank you, ladies, for volunteering to serve as hostesses for this month.  

 

Do you need a ride?   

Please don't let the lack of transportation be your excuse for missing out.  We have members who are happy and 

eager to help.  Please call Jane Mullahey (919-762-0161) for assistance.  Hope to see you in November! 
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Lunch Reservation  
 

Thursday, November 16, 2017 – 11:30 AM 

 

 

Due by Friday, November 10, 2017 

 

Reservation(s) with payment should be mailed to: 

  

 Kathryn Bartley 

 3400 Birk Bluff Court 

 Cary, NC 27518-8224 

 

No refunds for cancellations later than due date. If you make a reservation and intend to pay at the door, but 

do not attend or cancel your reservation, you must still pay for your lunch(es). 

 

 Cost:  $18.00 per person 

 Make check payable to:  NC State University Woman's Club                                 

 Lunch will be served at 11:45 am – NC State University Club 

 

Number of Reservations _______  

 

Member Name __________________________________________ 

 

Number of Guest(s) ______ 

 

Names(s) _____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Enclosed is $____________ ($18.00 per person), payable to NC State University Woman's Club. 

 

Write your entree selection(s) below for yourself and your guests from either Turkey Breast w/Stuffing and 

Gravy OR Tilapia w/Mango Salsa with a Fresh Fruit Salad, Baked Sweet Potatoes and Green Beans. Water, 

tea, coffee, rolls and butter included. 

 

Member ____________________________________________ 

Entrée Selection ______________________________________ 

 

Guest ________________________________ Guest ______________________________________ 

Entrée Selection ________________________ Entrée Selection ______________________________ 

 

Other special needs (i.e. space for wheelchair at table, vegetarian entrée, etc.): 

 

 

 

  



 

MINUTES 

NC State University Woman’s Club 

October 19, 2017 

 

 

Carolyn Bunn welcomed everyone to the October meeting.  The meeting was well attended by members and 

with many guests of club members. 

 

I think the Hostess Committee has outdone itself this month.  What an incredible display of ghoulish wonder.  

Thanks to Helen Crane, Chair, Ethel Boone and Ann Collins for the wonderful table center pieces and speaker 

table display.  It complimented well with the presentation of our speaker. 

 

There were many old and new guests at the October meeting. 

Hal Bunn – Carolyn Bunn 

George Crane – Helen Crane 

Dave Dickey – Barbara Dickey 

Joy Smith – Sandy Donaghy 

Beverly Alexander – Annette Harrell 

Gary Hunter – Susan Hunter 

Christine Wall – Mae Marshall 

Mary Elizabeth Brake – Anne Porter 

Gail Smith – Pat Grady 

 

Carolyn Bunn called the meeting to order. She called on Anne Porter for an update on the Carol Caldwell 

Scholarship. Anne also introduced Mary Elizabeth Brake from the Office of University Advancement to briefly 

discuss “leaving a lasting legacy”. If you would like to set up a free, no-obligation consultation, please email or 

call Mary Elizabeth at mebrake@ncsu.edu or 919-515-5106.  You may also wish to visit 

www.ncsu.giftlegacy.com for more information.   

 

Ann Frazier reported on the upcoming fashion show scheduled for our meeting in November.  I think everyone 

will be excited to see what’s new to wear this fall.  

 

Carolyn Bunn extended the club’s condolences to Mary Lou Eycke on the loss of her son, Eric.  Please keep 

Mary Lou and her family in your thoughts and prayers. 

 

Carolyn Bunn also recognized Lou Mitchell for being inducted in the Raleigh Hall of Fame for 2017. 

 

The invocation was given by Ann Collins. 

 

Our speaker today was Terra Schramm, Site Administrator at the NC Capitol. Terra has an undergraduate 

degree from ECU in History and a Master’s degree from NC State in Public History.  Her presentation was 

entitled Secrets and Scary Tales of the Capitol.  What an informative presentation. It was obvious from Terra’s 

presentation that she loves her position as Site Administrator of the NC Capitol building. I believe everyone 

enjoyed her presentation.  Her contact information, should you be interested, is terra.schramm@ncder.gov 

Terra’s phone number is 919-733-4994. 

 

The meeting was adjourned by Carolyn Bunn. 

 

Minutes submitted by, 

Georgina Werner, Secretary 

 

mailto:mebrake@ncsu.edu
http://www.ncsu.giftlegacy.com/
mailto:terra.schramm@ncder.gov

